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Dear Prof. Ueda,

Thank you very much for explaining your work to me at the SPA-poster session and for
giving me a copy of your paper which I very much enjoyed reading. I would like to take the
opportunity to send you a copy of my paper on bounded space and in-place update which
also makes space resource a “first-class citizen” albeit in a functional setting. I think it is
quite closely related to your work and it would certainly be interesting to see whether the
type system proposed by me would also make sense in the concurrent logic programming
world. Please do not hesitate to ask me questions about my paper or work and keep me
informed about future developments.

Yours sincerely,

oy

Prof. Martin Hofhann, PhD



